
 VP Huawei Qatar, F. Khan, and a team 

from Huawei visited CSE department Mid-

October 2017 for several sessions and meetings. 

Among these, Huawei presented to CSE students 

the 1st Huawei ICT Skill Competition, which is 

a globally coordinated event, run remotely over 

the web and gives students in Qatar the 

opportunity to participate and compete for a 

number of prizes (including a travel overseas to 

China). This is a great opportunity for CSE and 

Huawei to cooperate as three students from 

Qatar will be selected at the national level, then 

these students will be invited to join the 

international competition level in China. 

 

Further collaboration issues have been discussed 

between CSE and Huawei teams, and will lead 

to further R&D collaborations. 

 

Good luck to CSE students! 
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